
Greenburgh Housing Authority 

9 Maple Street 

White Plains, NY 10603 

(914)946-2110 

 

TO: State Site Residents 

FROM:  Maintenance Dept. 

RE:  Water Quality/Service Issues 

DATE: May 29, 2025 

Please be advised that on Wednesday, May 28th, 2025, there 
was a water main break on Maple Street that the Town of 
Greenburgh repaired. Due to the water main break, the 
water quality may be affected. If your water is brown, please 
run it for a few minutes before using in sinks/tub/shower.  

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your 
cooperation. 

 

 

 

Thank You, 

Maintenance Department 


